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When we return to school after the holidays, on Tuesday 4th June, 
the children in Cowdray, Portchester and Southsea Classes will be 

launching their topic – Dancing Through The Decades – with a 
Caribbean making and tasting session!  

 

The children will need to come to school in brightly coloured 
clothing! 

 

On Tuesday 4th June the children will be trying out some of the 
Caribbean’s famous food and drink: 

 

Caribbean jerk chicken wings 
Caribbean rice and beans 
Caribbean cream dessert 

Caribbean sunset mocktail 
 
 

To help cover the cost of some of the ingredients, we are kindly 
asking each child for a 50p donation. 

 

On Friday 24th May, the children will create and decorate and 
envelope which they can bring their 50p in when they return after 

the holiday. 
 


